
BPCC 
Minutes 
9-22-15 

 
In Attendance 
Committee Members: Daniella Cook, Christie Martin, Katie Wolfe 
Ex Officio: Rob Dedmon 
 
The first action taken by the committee was the election of a chair.  Daniella Cook 
was unanimously voted chair. 
 
Proposals Reviewed 
Both proposals to be voted on were proposed by Dr. Susi Long who was not able to 
be present at the meeting.  Mr. Dedmon explained that Dr. Long let him know that 
she could not attend and that she tried to get another representative to attend. 
 
EDRD 445 Course Change Proposal – Approved with following corrections: 

• Correct typos in proposal that were noted by the committee 
 

 
BA-Early Childhood Education Change to Existing Program– Approved with 
the following corrections: 

• Remove “and Literacy Practicum” from the title for EDRD 445 in the changes 
to program to be consistent with the EDRD 445 proposal. 

• Correct typo in the proposal that was noted by the committee 
 
Noted Proposals 

• 2 DED proposals  - EDEC 336 and EDEL 591 
 
Other Business 

• Dr. Martin agreed to send out a meeting request for the next meeting. 
• Mr. Dedmon noted that there will likely be a number of proposals related to 

the SC Read to Succeed Act to be reviewed at the next meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned.  


